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Trevor Chadwick

From: Dylan Spellman <dylanspellman2@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 3:33 PM
To: Trevor Chadwick
Subject: New development

Hi, i am reaching out to say just how excited  I am to see the Willowbrook Development/Golf Course coming to fruition. 
From past experience I can see what a new golf course can do for a small city, I can see this jump starting jobs as well as 
bringing more attention to the beautiful city of Star.  
Thanks, Dylan Spellman 


